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4th – Short Day
7th – PTA Meeting 9 a.m. in Room 12
7th – No Kindergarten (SEP’s all day)
7th – 8th SEP Conferences
7th – Daddy Daughter Night at Olympus High. 
Watch for the Flyer to come home.
10th – Short Day
10th – Valentine Class Parties
11th – Teacher Compensation Day – No 
School
14th – Happy Valentine’s Day
14th – 18th – You’ve Got Mail Week
17th – All Pro Dad at 7:25 a.m.
18th – Short Day
21st – Presidents’ Day – No School
22nd – Teacher Workday – No School
24th – Kindergarten Orientation at 9 a.m.
25th – Short Day 
25th – PTA SPIRIT DAY! Wear your Rosecrest       
T-shirt or school colors

Sho r t  day  - o u t  a t  1 2 : 50 .  Mo r n i ng  

K i n de r ga r t en  i s  o u t  a t  1 0 : 1 5  a .m .

2420 Fisher Lane Millcreek Ut 84109 385-646-5002 
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Principal’s Message…

Brittney Ambrose
Principal

Hello Rosecrest Families,

SEPs will be held Monday, February 7th and Tuesday, February 8th. If you 
would like to attend a conference In Person, please schedule an appointment 
on Monday, February 7th. If you would like to attend a conference via ZOOM, 
please schedule an appointment on Tuesday, February 8th. When you 
schedule, please pay close attention to which Rosecrest link you select. There 
will be one Rosecrest link for In Person and a separate Rosecrest link listed for 
virtual. If you need other arrangements, please reach out to your child’s 
teacher. Our online scheduler this year is Pick-a-Time. The schedule will open 
this Thursday afternoon, the 27th at 4:00, and will close the evening of 
Thursday, Feb. 3rd. We apologize for the delay as our initial plan was to open 
the scheduler on the 24th. 
To set up an account and schedule conferences we've created a How-To video: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-Bb-QSb8inI
The website you will need to access 
is: https://pickatime.com/GraniteSD/Rosecrest
Links to all of this can also be found on our school website: Rosecrest 
Elementary
If you have questions, please call the office or reach out to your child's teacher.
We look forward to meeting with you!

We have a lot of coats and jackets in the lost and found. Please make sure to 
check if anything belongs to your student(s) by February 18th.  Items will be 
donated to charity after February 18th.

Have a delightful February! 

Kindergarten Orientation

is on February 24th at 9:00 
a.m. in the Cafegymatorium. 
Please bring your new 
kindergartener, their birth 
certificate, immunizations 
and a proof of residency. We 
are excited to welcome them 
to Rosecrest!

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3D-Bb-QSb8inI&data=04%7C01%7Ckawinegar%40graniteschools.org%7C3e40214096344532736908d9e04a826a%7C2c45b243148f437d99d862605a32b840%7C0%7C0%7C637787432902113809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=TcyUoYRygWsdpB%2BG78bUHycsC7w7ITJlDLLKedwlkEQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpickatime.com%2FGraniteSD%2FRosecrest&data=04%7C01%7Ckawinegar%40graniteschools.org%7C3e40214096344532736908d9e04a826a%7C2c45b243148f437d99d862605a32b840%7C0%7C0%7C637787432902113809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=dG3LjiZHl9GI6vO%2BVGhCqopeQbeyKUh6l1ro2b5W7lI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fschools.graniteschools.org%2Frosecrest%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ckawinegar%40graniteschools.org%7C3e40214096344532736908d9e04a826a%7C2c45b243148f437d99d862605a32b840%7C0%7C0%7C637787432902113809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=zQuQHY65VckBSODZNKygf5J8KwYFNwFeLlQOyrM8W0Q%3D&reserved=0


PTA CORNER
Rosecrest Elementary

BOOK FAIR

The Book Fair will be in the library February 7th – 10th. Come help with the book fair! Each slot filled will 

be given a $5 credit to spend on books during the fair. We are grateful for your help and are happy to 

see the book fair back! Please sign-up with the link below. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044FAEAE2DA6F58-book4

VALENTINE CLASS PARTIES

Valentine parties will be February 10th. If you would like to volunteer, please contact your teacher(s). 

ALL PRO DAD

February 17th at 7:25 a.m. in the Cafegymatorium. Light breakfast provided.

YOU’VE GOT MAIL

You’ve Got Mail, February 14th-18th
Parents/family members are encouraged to participate by writing a letter to their student(s) and 
mailing it to the school. See address listed below. Be sure to put your student’s name, their teacher’s 
name, and room number on the envelope.  Please do not send packages or treats thru the mail.

Student Name
Teacher Name, Room #
C/O Rosecrest Elementary
2420 Fisher Ln.
Salt Lake City, UT 84109

ROSECREST CHORUS

February chorus rehearsals will begin on February 4th, 18th and 25th at 12:55 - 1:30 p.m. in the 
Cafagymatorium.  Make sure to turn in your consent form to the office.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044FAEAE2DA6F58-book4

